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February, 2018
Dear Agency Directors,

Our Central Budget Review Committee (CBRC) is accepting allocation requests from our partner agencies for the 2018-2019 fiscal year.
NEW THIS YEAR: The application asks you to tell us how we might work together to implement recommendations that address the 5 Priorities identified through our Community Planning Process (see attachment). Funds have been set aside specifically to implement the recommendations; these funds are separate and will not impact your annual allocation determined through the regular CBRC process.
HOW TO SUBMIT YOUR REQUEST

To help the CBRC and its subcommittees better understand your agency’s needs, please complete the Application Form on the Federation web site (www.jewishstpaul.org). Look for the box labeled CBRC: Agency Allocation Information. Please note that the form includes a section for a narrative to support your request. The narrative should be no more than two pages and must cover the following:
1. Your agency’s financial needs and how the Federation allocation addresses those needs and furthers your agency’s mission.

2. Which specific need(s) within the Jewish community will the Federation allocation address?

3. What contingency plans does your agency have should it not receive the requested allocation?

4. How will your agency measure the impact of the Federation’s allocation on your agency?

5. How does your agency recognize Federation’s allocation in the community and to your constituents? Please provide examples if you have them.

CBRC may require additional information tailored to your specific agency.

There are additional sections where you will 1) share any significant changes in your agency since last year, and 2) identify unmet needs in the community and ideas for how your agency would address those needs. Please include targeted population(s) and anticipated costs.
Five additional items are requested along with the form:
1. A spreadsheet listing current board members and officers, with contact information.
2. Minutes of your last board meeting.
3. Spreadsheets showing last year’s budget (actual), your current budget including year-to-date actual and year-end projected, and proposed 2017-2018 budget including allocation request.
4. Current and projected program fees and/or tuition schedules.
5. Your agency’s most recent completed audit or financial review.
All materials and forms should be e-mailed BY FRIDAY, APRIL 13, to Marilyn Ruby at mruby@stpaulfed.org. Please name each document that you submit so that it is easily identifiable with your agency and its purpose (e.g. jfsboard).
In consideration of the demands that the allocation process places on Federation staff and volunteers, we must insist that agencies respect the April 13 deadline and send materials that are complete and properly formatted. This will help the CBRC make informed and timely decisions. Materials that are late, incomplete or improperly formatted WILL BE RETURNED.

Thank you for your dedication to your agency’s important mission. We look forward to working with you to help assure the continued strength and vibrancy of our community. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Marilyn Ruby at (651) 695-3181 or mruby@stpaulfed.org.
Sincerely,
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Rob Jacobs, CEO



Steven Brand, President

